Class : 9th

SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT - 2

Max. marks : 80

Subject: English	Level 1	Timing : 3 hours
Q.I Choose the polit	te forms for these sentences.	4x1=4
-	s Ravi to come in. What can the teacher say?	
a. Please help me.	b. Please come in. c. Excuse me	
Answer:		
	b. You are welcome c. I'm sorry	
Answer:		
3. Write the past ter		
a. Say		
b. Request		
4. Are the underline	d nouns common or proper?	
a. The Caribbean Se	a has many <u>islands</u> .	
Answer:		
b. My sister's name	is <u>Sheela</u> .	
Answer:		
Q. II Do as directed.		6x1=6
-	pnouns in the sentences.	
•	o watch the movie today.	
Answer:		
6. Underline the adj	ectives in the given sentences:	
The parrot is a beau	tiful bird.	
Answer:		
7. Fill in the blanks w	vith has/ have.	
Priya	_a book.	
Answer:		
	with suitable conjunction.	
My grandfather	grandmother live in Mysore.	
Answer:		
	with the correct forms of the adjectives given in the brackets:	
	(fast, faster, fastest) than an elephant.	
Answer:		
10. Write indirect sp		
	a, "He is enjoying his new job".	
Answer:		·
-	graph and rewrite replacing the repeated noun with suitable pronoun	
	ver in Mysore. Mahesh works in KSRTC. Mahesh drives the bus carefully	/.
	vith the passengers. The passengers love to speak to Mahesh. Mahesh	
nas a small family. N	Aahesh lives happily with his family.	

Q.IV Introduce the chief guest to the audience. You may use the given information.

Name: Mr. Srinivas.

Profession: Teacher

Education: M.A. (English) from Mysore University, won the gold medal in the International

Story Writing Competition in 2005, 2008, and 2011.

Awards: Best Teacher Award in 2012

Answer: Ladies and gentlemen. It is my pleasure to

Q.V Complete the web with words that describe the noun.



Q.VI Complete the conversations.

Sumana meets her friend Nayana on the road, but Nayana is in a hurry to catch a train. Sumana: Hi Nayana. Nice to see you. Have you been away?

Nayana: Yes, I had been to Udupi for a week	
Sumana:	
Nayana:	
Sumana:	
Nayana:	
Sumana: Bye	

Q.VII Write the notice in 50-60 words.

Imagine you are the headmaster in your school. You have been asked to notify the students about the function planned on Independence Day and inviting students and their parents. Answer: Downloaded from scoringtarget.com

1x5=5

1x5=5

1x5=5

1x4=4

Q.VIII Read the pamphlet and answer the questions that follow.

Special offer on BOUSEHOLD Items and From December 26th to 31st at GLASSHOUSE

1. What items are on sale?

Answer:

2. How much discount is offered on items?

Answer: ____

3. Name the items that are on special offer.

Answer: ____

4. Where is the summer sale?

Answer: ____

Q.IX Write descriptive passage on any one topic.

A. Write about your school and your teachers. B. Write about your family.

Q.X Write at least three jingles on any one topic.

A. For your favorite snack B) For a shampoo C) For a soft drink Answer: 1.

2.

3.

1x4=4

1x5=5



Q.XII Observe the table and answer the questions.

5x1=5

Raju is a class X student. Look at his report card and notice his marks and grades in I and II Terminal Tests in different subjects.

Subject	Maximum Marks	1st Terminal Test	2nd Terminal Test
English	20	12	14
Hindi	20	14	17
Sanskrit	20	17	18
Maths	20	05	05
S. Studies	20	07	07
Gen. Science	20	10	12
Drawing	Gr	B Grade	A Grade
Music	Gr	A Grade	A Grade

Answer the following questions:

1. In which term did Raju do better?

Answer: _

2. What are the subjects in which Raju got less marks?

Answer: _

3. In which subject did Raju get the highest marks?

Answer:

4. What are the subjects in which Raju has improved his marks?

Answer:

5. In which subjects has he shown no improvement?

Answer:

Q.XIII Complete the story using the outline given.

One day...a cat... hungry...stole...meat....butcher's shop...wanted...eat...safe... place...crossed bridge...in the water...another cat...with meat...greedy wanted more...cried loudly...frighten other cat...meat ...into water. **Answer**:

1x4=4

Q.XV Read the passage and answer the questions.

It was already quite late when they set out for the next city, which was about fifteen kilometers away on the other side of the hills. They felt sure that they would find food and a hotel for the night there. It became dark soon after they left the town, but luckily, they did not meet anyone as they drove fast along the wide road that led to the hills. As they drove, it became cold & began to rain, making it difficult to see the road ahead. They slowed down but continued on their journey.

After they had travelled for about fifteen kilometers, they still had not seen the city which was on the map. They were beginning to get worried. Then, suddenly, without any warning, the car stopped. They found out that the car had run out of petrol. Although they had a little food, only some bread & biscuits, they decided to sleep in the car that night and locate the city the next day.

1. How did the travelers know there was a city close by? How much further was the city? Answer:_____

2. What happened on their way to the next city? Answer:

Q.XVI Read the newspaper article and then answer following questions.

4x1=4

2X2=4

April is Month of the Young Child

By Sarah DiNicola

The Month of the Young Child, celebrated across the country in April, is an opportunity for us to celebrate young children and the caregivers who lay the foundation for their future success. It's a time to turn our attention to the many people, places and programs that support the healthy development of our next generation.

Organizations who plan and support Month of the Young Child

activities planned too, including family-friendly hikes at the Retreat Farm, the Winston Prouty Center forest, and Bonnyvale Environmental Education Center.

When children are provided with the chance to create open-ended art projects, they're doing more than just making something pretty to look at. They are expressing themselves; they're practicing their fine-motor skills 1. When is the Month of the Young Child celebrated?

Answer:

2. Why is the Month of the Young Child celebrated?

Answer:

3. What do organizations that support is the Month of the Young Child plan for the month?

Answer: _

4. Why is it important to provide children with an opportunity to create open-ended art projects? Answer: _____

Q.XVII Write a letter to your Gram Panchayath/City corporation informing them about the irregular water supply in your area. 1x5=5

Answer:

Q.XVIII Classify the desirable and undesirable qualities from the box and write.

1x3=3

Forgiveness, cooperation, hatred, , love, respect, se	elfishness, arrogance, ego, mercy, kindness, jealousy,				
laziness,					
Desirable qualities	Undesirable qualities				